Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodies

23rd February 2021

Dear Year 6 Parents

The Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodies are now available to order from our supplier, ID Uniforms.

If you wish to order a hoodie (not obligatory!) please go to the following website:
www.iduniforms.co.uk/stpeters
You will be able to choose from camouflage or plain coloured and either child or adult size.  Note, that the adult-sized hoodies have a larger selection of colours than the child-size.

You pay for your hoodie(s) online via Paypal.  Make sure that you select the “No I don’t require shipping” option, as the hoodies are being delivered straight to school.

The last order date for the hoodies is Thursday 19th March.
All orders placed before this date will be delivered directly to school on Thursday 25th March and will be given to the children by their teachers.

If you wish to order hoodies after this date, you will have to pay for delivery to your home or you can alternatively collect it directly from ID Uniforms in Hoylake.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Victoria Hanlon (Beatrice’s Mum)
07748831317
